Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 148 Monday, April 29, 2013

Seniors: There will be a live video-feed of the graduation ceremony in the MTHS Auditorium for friends or family
members who cannot get tickets for the ceremony in the church. No tickets are necessary for admission. Doors open
at 6:15 pm. Administration

Seniors who were unable to pick up their Jostens orders on Wednesday should see Mrs. Ridley in the main office.
Reminder: Caps and gowns will be distributed during the first graduation practice on June 10",

Attention Seniors: Are you going to Prom? Sign the Prom Promise at lunch and vow to be drug and alcohol free during
prom and to drive free from distractions that weekend. Prizes will be drawn.  Students Against Destructive Decisions

Attention Seniors: Graduation is nearly here. The theme for this year's ceremony is "Flashes of Light." If you would
like to speak or perform during the ceremony, please obtain a copy of the program's plan and audition your speech,
performance, or original creative work on Mon., May 13th or Wed., May 15th. Information and sign-ups for auditions
are available outside of rooms 250 and 125. Mrs. Marinucci and Mr. Johns

SENIORS - Please update your "College Results" and "Set the College You’re Attending" in your NAVIANCE accounts.
The Giant Map will be going up in the cafeteria on May 1 indicating your name and the college that you will be
attending. After May 1, you will need to see Ms. King in the Career Center to get your name posted on the map.

A. King

Students: Please be aware that the school will not accept checks for the payment of any student debt or student
activity after April 15™. After this date, students may only pay with cash or a money order. Administration

All Students: Yearbooks are still on sale. Purchase your yearbook before May 15th and you will still be able to pay by
check. Pick up a form from Mrs. Daveler in room 25 or purchase on line. J. Daveler

Do you want to make a difference in the world? Help to supply children in extreme poverty with nutritional and
medical care through CARE — Central American Relief Efforts. Registration forms for next year are available in the main
office. See Mrs. Eshelman or Nicole Beidleman with any questions. N. Eshelman

Reminder to Junior NHS Members: Please see Mrs. Myers for important paperwork regarding officer elections. The
elections will be held Tuesday, 4/30 after school in room 216. You are expected to be there! Please also let Mrs.
Myers know if you are planning on running for an office. J. Myers

Tryouts for the 2013-2014 MTHS Dance Team will be happening in May. Clinics will be held in the South gym on May
15th 3:15-4:40pm, and May 17th 3:15-3:45pm. The tryout will be in Convocation Hall on May 20th at 3:15pm. Current
8th grade dancers through current juniors are welcome to audition. J. Miller

Students: All seniors must return all library materials that they have to the library, and pay their library fines in the
library by Monday, May 13th. All underclassmen must return all library materials that they have to the library, and
pay their library fines in the library by Monday, May 20th. S. Mellinger
Operation Smile Club members: Stauffer’s Sub coupons are available for pick up in the Nurses Office. B. Metzger
Changing Lives One Smile at a Time: Operation Smile coordinates more than 30 Medical Mission Sites in 25 countries
annually. Help us raise money by supporting our Muffin Sale May 1 and May 2 before school in the cafeteria. There

will be a variety of muffins for sale. Costis $.75 each or 2 for $1.00. B. Metzger

-see other side-



The PAWS club is collecting soda tabs! If you have tabs from soda or soup cans please put them in the containers
located in guidance, the office, and the library. These tabs will benefit the Susquehanna Service Dogs to help them
train dogs to change the lives of people with disabilities. K. Hoffer

Please come support your Township Varsity Cheerleaders in a Tropical FUNraising event at Tropical Smoothie Lititz, on
Thursday, May 2 from 4-8 pm. All proceeds will help the team go to summer camp. K. McLaughlin

Boy's open gym Basketball will be held tonight April 29, 7:30-9:00 p.m. at the arena. D. Relin

The Girl’s Soccer program will hold its preseason meeting in the high school cafeteria on Tuesday, 4/30, at 7:30 PM.
The meeting is for all players and parents, grades 9 to 12, interested in trying out for the Fall 2013 girl’s high school

team. Attendance is strongly recommended. T. Law
TODAY’S SPORTS
SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Btennis LL League Finals A HS-CV 3:15 2:40
Soft Penn Manor A HS 4:15 2:45
Base Penn Manor (JV) H HS-Field E 4:15
Glax Penn Manor H HS-Stadium 5:45
Base Penn Manor (V) H HS-Field F 6:30




